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This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

FSDT 98% 

1H 98% 

6R 98% 

Reading Raffle 

This week’s  

winner is: 

Veerun 5B 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  1648 

Morrison =  1613 

Welton =  1901 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners 

were: 

Jude FSM  Sam P 1H 

Monique 4W Poppy 6C 

   As we finally arrive at the end of a very long and eventful year, I 

   wanted to  say how deeply proud I am of our whole school commu-

   nity and how well we have supported  our children and each other. 

   Although we have all kept hopeful that things will improve we have 

had to face up to huge challenges; adapting to new ways of working and the mental 

and physical pressures of not knowing what was around the corner. It is as a community 

that we have thrived and I think we should all be proud of our contribution, our care and 

our kindness to each other. I hope that we all get some time to rest and recuperate but 

above all to have chance to spend time with our wonderful children. I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support during this academic year.  It 

has been a very challenging year for all involved however you have done a fantastic job 

supporting us to keep your children learning. 

I know that this week the most important piece of news is that football really could be 

coming home … but also… the Prime Minister set out details of the final road map step 

(step 4) as we transition out of lockdown.  Subject to a final review of the data next 

week, legal restrictions will end on Monday 19th July.  From this point on, the govern-

ment will continue to manage the risk of serious illness from the spread of the vi-

rus.  This will mark a new phase in the government’s response to the pandemic. 

All being well, controls that currently apply in school will be changed in response to this 

step.  The guidance has just been released to all schools; however, this leaves Leicester-

shire schools with three days before the end of term.  We now need to read, digest, plan 

and communicate the guidance and update our risk assessments for a return in August.  

Please be assured that the new guidance will be implemented thoroughly and commu-

nicated to you, along with the school’s approach to organisation and routines the week 

prior to children returning to school on Wednesday 25th August 2021. 

As I know this will help you to plan your school uniform purchases, our intention will be 

to return to full school uniform including  children changing for PE in school. Please see 

this link for a reminder of our school uniform rules. 

 

I would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Sharp for her huge contribution to so many 

children’s education here at Kibworth, she is a legend who managed to retire just in 

time for her granddaughter Eliza who was born this morning.  We also say goodbye and 

thank you to Mrs Wade who lives in the village so we are delighted that we will still see 

her around. We thank Mrs Healey for all the extra cleaning she has done and for keep-

ing us all safe during the pandemic.  

We are delighted to welcome back Mrs Lopez to Year 1. Miss Evans joins the brilliant 

Year 2 team and Miss Bruce joins us permanently after her super placement in Founda-

tion. 

I would like to congratulate all the children who today won achievement certificates. 

Well done! You have all been recognised for doing more than anyone thought was pos-

sible! And.. whilst I am congratulating everyone we would all like to wish Miss Baker a 

wonderful wedding, enjoy every moment and we will look forward to welcoming you 

back as Mrs Clarkson. 

Finally good bye Year 6! You have been a fantastic group of pupils and we wish you all 

the best at your new schools in the new phase of your lives. Remember to keep making 

me proud.  

Have a lovely summer everyone! 

https://kibworthprimary.org.uk/school-uniform/


 

 

25.08.2021  Return to School 

21.09.2021 KPA Meeting 7pm 

 

 

 
 

10th July-3rd September 2021 

 

Year 6 

Lyndon, Carys, Charlie, Ollie, 
Ruby, Harry, Ollie, Isaac, 

Evelyn , Amelia, Sophie, Zain, 
Thomas, Harrison, Evalyn, Grace-
Kellie, Ralph, Jazzmin and Louisa 

 

Year 5 

Isla, Kayan, Marissa, Veerun, Leo, 
Edith, Lara, Freya, Raj, Ria, 

William, Lomax, 
Christopher, Florence, William, 

Ayan, Cameron, Alfie, Callum, Lily, 
Amy, Leo and Caleb 

 

Year 4 

Bea, Matthias, Amreece, 
Harmony, Kyran, Musa, Joshua, 

Emilia, Finley, Jack, Heath,  
Alexander, Star, Jason, Ted and 

Monique 
 

Year 3 

Poppy, Amber, Halle, James, 
Dylan, George, Theo, Ellie, 
Lawrence, Mason, Lewis, 

Harper, Jake, Joseph and Ewan 
 

Year 2 

Sophia, Ava-Joy, Lottie, Owin, 
Amelia, Auden, Jack, Ava-Jean, 
JoJo, Rubie, Tobias, Ellis, Max, 

Poppy, Becca, Laurie, Isabel,  
Marley and Thea 

 

Year 1 

Ivy, Amara, Samantha, Alfie, 
Sebastian, Jamie, Olivia, Mary, 

Harrison, Ellie and Josh 
 

Foundation 

Ava, James, Isabelle, Elsie, 
Noah, Jenson, Mohamad, Ava, 

Lola, Teddy and Anay 
 

Go to; Summer Reading Challenge 2021 – Wild World Heroes | Leicestershire 
County Council  

From September we have got a new menu! Please go to our website for a bigger 

version! Or follow the link HERE  

https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/libraries/books-and-reading/summer-reading-challenge-2021-%E2%80%93-wild-world-heroes
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/libraries/books-and-reading/summer-reading-challenge-2021-%E2%80%93-wild-world-heroes
https://kibworthprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Dinner-Menu-Autumn-2021.pdf

